
          December 7, 2004 
 
  
Honorable Chairman and Members of the     Regular Meeting of 
Public Works Commission       December 15, 2004 
 

ADDITIONAL PARKING ON SOUTH SIDE OF PIER AVENUE  
BETWEEN SUNSET DRIVE AND LOMA DRIVE 

 
Recommendation: 
 
It is recommended that the Public Works Commission support replacement of red curb 
with one metered parking space and one 15-minute green parking space in front of the 
former White & Day Mortuary on the south side of Pier Ave., east of Sunset Drive. 
 
Summary:
 
The red curb marking had been provided for the mortuary for pick-ups and deliveries.  The 
mortuary has been sold and the new owner will be re-developing this location.  In an effort 
to increase available parking, Staff is proposing to replace this red curb with one metered 
parking space and one 15-minute green parking space.  The owner of Fritto Misto has 
requested this green space in an effort to accommodate their take-out customers. 
 
Attachment:  Public Notice  
 
 
Respectfully submitted,     
 
 
 
 
      
Richard D. Morgan, P.E. 
Director of Public Works/City Engineer  
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